Deendayal Port Trust
Marine Department
Office of the Deputy Conservator,
Marine Department,
*' Floor, AO Bldg., DPT,

Gandhidham (Kachchh)
Gujarat-370201.

No HM/AC/3195/ \\Y b Dated: 15/02/2022
*CORRIGENDUM*

In continuation to the Circular no. HM/AC/3195 dated 01.02.2021 regarding the
vessels, leaving the Port limits for hold / hatch/tank cleaning operations, which was
issued by the Marine Department on 01.02.2022, it is to inform that the date of issue of
the above referred Circular was inadvertently mentioned in the Circular as 01.02.2022

instead of 01.02.2021.
Hence, the date of issue of the the Circular no. HM/AC/3195 dated 01.02.2021

may please be read as 01.02.2022 instead of 01.02.2021.

Deputy Cbnsemvator,
Deendayal Port Trust

To,
1) All Port Users
2) Kandla Port Steamship Agents Association
3) Kandla Stevedores Association
4) Kandla Custom Brokers Associatién
5) Kandla Liguid Tank Terminal Association

6) Kandla Timber Association

Copy to:
1) Sr. P.S. to Chairman - For kind information of Chairman please.

2) P.S. to Dy.Chairman - For kind information of Dy.Chairman please.



